
From: Redacted 

Sent: 6/17/2014 3:28:27 PM 
To: bdb@cpuc.ca.gov (bdb@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's presentation for Tomorrow's Workshop 

Hi Ben, 

We haven't met yet, but my name is Kate and I work for Meredith Allen in PG&E's 
Regulatory Relations Department. 

Attached is a PDF of the presentation that Ken Wells will be giving in tomorrow's substation 
security workshop from 10:10 to 10:30. I will also bring a copy of the presentation on a flash 
drive. 

Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions or concerns. 

Best 
Redacted 

Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0642712 

mailto:bdb@cpuc.ca.gov

